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To whom it may concerns 
 
Subject: Reference letter to support Francesco Bosso. 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
I am professor at Politecnico di Milano and Chair of the Master in Geoinformatics 
Engineering. My research and teaching activities include GNSS algorithms and indoor 
positioning. 
Francesco Bosso  was a my former student of the course of “Positioning and Location Based 
Services” that I teach for the Master in Geoinformatics Engineering at Politecnico di Milano. 
He always actively participated to all the class activities and sustained an excellent final 
exam, with a mark in the upper 5%.  
As Chair of the MSc, I know and state that Francesco has in general excellent marks in all 
our exams, both in geospatial information and in Computer Science; moreover, he always 
participates really enthusiastically to all the extracurricular technical and scientific activities 
we are organizing. 
For the above reasons, I strongly recommend Francesco Bosso for a Master thesis and / or 
internships. 
 
 
Yours Truly 
Prof. Ludovico Biagi 
 

 

Milano, September, 6th 2022 

 

 


